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WO250-01 

re: Withdrawal by Kerry Central Recycling Facility Limited of a Waste Licence 
Application in respect of a facility at ScadCaherdean, Killarney, Co. Kerry. R e ~ s t e r  
No. WO250-01. in accordance with Article 2 1(1) of the Waste Management 
[Licensing) Regulations, 2004 as amended 

Dear Ms Walsh 

I am to refer to your letter of 30 April 2014 notifying the Agency of your withdrawal 
of the above referenced waste licence application. 

The Agency hereby acknowledges that you have formally withdrawn the above 
referenced waste licence application pursuant to the relevant Waste Management 
(Licensing) Regulations, 2004 as amended. That being the case, it is no longer the 
function of the Agency to consider any documentation received by it which relates to 
the above application. 

The Agency has informed Kerry County Council, who is the appropriate enforcement 
authority, of this and that you have withdrawn your application for a waste licence, 
(see website). 

It should be noted, for future reference, that it is an offence liable to prosecution to 
carry on a waste activity which requires a waste licence in the absence of such a 
licence. 

Yours sincerely 

pp fl.&fT 
Dorota Richar s 
Programme Officer 
Environmental Licensing Proramme 
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use 


